
 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL students are encouraged to do a science fair project 

in the Fall. Students in Honors Chemistry and Honors 

Biology will be required to complete a science fair 

project. 

Summer is a great time to start thinking about ideas for 

your project. Please remember all projects will have to 

be approved by your science teacher in the fall. These 

projects must be rigorous in order for you to have a 

valuable science experience. 

Please email the Science Department Chair, Krystal 

Gulden, at kgulden@aacps.org if you need help finding 

ideas for projects. 
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